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Dear Club and Nipper Coordinators, 

Reminder 

 

East: Nov 2nd Nov  - Sth Maroubra Surf Club 7.00pm 

 

Bate Bay: 3rd Nov - Nth Cronulla Surf Club 7.00pm 
 

This course if for all clubs to send along those parents who wish to work on the beach, and who do 

not hold the current SLSA Age Mgrs Award. (This award is not just for those who are Age Mgrs) 
 

This presentation, as it has in previous years, will assist all clubs to deliver more engaging efficient 

and safe Nippers each Sunday and on training sessions on other days. 
 

The aim of this course is to outline to parents what Nippers is all about and give them a range of 

information so they can be engaged on the beach in a very helpful way. 
 

As those clubs have found who have sent large amounts of parents the outcomes are evident on 

the Sunday after the course, and for many Sundays and seasons to come.  
 

This is especially relevant for those parents in the younger age groups - this way they can get on 

board in their early seasons. 
 

Each parent needs to bring a pen and that’s all - workbooks and coffee and tea and muffins are 

provided  
 

All clubs should have a plan to then follow through on Module 2 and 3 back at the beach, to 

ensure those who attended are signed off in Surfguard..This means that those attending need to 

be a financial member.  
 

The same course is presented each night, so if they can’t come to the one closer to their home 

they can go to the other. Also for those clubs who have delivered in-house courses then those 

members who could not come can come to one of these sessions. 
 

Should anyone have any questions regarding the above please email myself, or the JAC 

Secretary Donna Hargreaves  (harg1don@police.nsw.gov.au)   
 

Also for catering purposes please advise Donna of your club numbers by Tuesday 1st November  
 

I look forward to seeing as many of your parents there as able.. 
 

Doug Hawkins 

Director - Sydney Nippers 

Mob 0419 408 107 

email: Nippers@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 
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